
Follow-Up on Technology Workshop 

Sponsorship Application 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to follow up on our recent application for 

sponsorship for the upcoming technology workshop scheduled for [Date]. We believe that your 

company's participation would greatly enhance the event and provide significant value to the 

attendees. 

We understand you may be reviewing several proposals, and we are eager to hear any updates 

regarding our application. If you require any additional information or have any questions, please 

do not hesitate to reach out. 

Thank you for considering our request. We look forward to the possibility of partnering with 

[Company Name] for this exciting event. 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Organization] 

[Your Contact Information] 


